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Ibraham, Sabreena

From: BC field organizer <bcacorn3@acorncanada.org>
Sent: November-15-16 12:55 PM
To: Clerks
Subject: Appearing as a delegation at Council

Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2

Dear Mayor and Council, 

BC ACORN wishes to present as a delegation at City Council on Monday, November 21st regarding 
the report that the city planners have compiled on the consultation for the pre-draft plan of the 
Metrotown Development Plan Update. We will be discussing the Public Consultation that took place 
from May until August of 2016. As a non-profit community advocacy group composed of many 
Metrotown residents, we feel as though hearing from those who live in the neighbourhood going 
through these zoning changes would  be really worthwhile, as you prepare to proceed into the 
second round of public consultation.  

I will be acting as the main contact for the delegation - my name is Zoe Luba and my address is 
4806b Dundas Street, Burnaby BC. I can be reached at bcacorn3@acorncanada.org or at 604 522 
8707.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Best regards, 

Zoe

--
ACORN Canada 
www.acorncanada.org 
O) 604 522 8737 
 
Want to support our work? We're primarily funded by our 51,000 low and moderate income members - no cheques 
from big banks, and corporate CEO's. Our tiny staff makes sure that each contribution goes a long way.   acorncanada.org
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Copied to: 
      City Manager 
      Dir. Planning & Building 


